
 
March 1, 2019 
  
Chair and Members of the  
Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee 
  
Re:      The 2020-2023 Budget Process 
______________________________________________________________________ 
  
The undersigned is seeking your support of the following recommendation regarding the 
upcoming four-year (2020 to 2023) Budget process: 
  
“That Councillor J. Morgan BE APPOINTED as the Council lead for the upcoming four-year 
Budget process (2020 to 2023 referred hereafter as the "Multi-Year Budget"), acting as Budget 
Chair with duties including coordination of Multi-Year Budget activities with the Civic 
Administration and the Chairing of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee meetings where 
discussion and consideration of the adoption of the Multi-Year Budget takes place.” 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
  
Ed Holder, 
Mayor 
  
  
  
  
 


